
Welcome School Year 2024-25
Kindergarten Students! 

My name is Mrs. Chapman. I am the principal at 

Berryhill Elementary School. Our school has been 

teaching students since 1926! You are a welcome

addition to our rich history and you will now share 

a bond with almost 100 years’ worth of students 

who have come before you. I would like to give 

you some information about our school that will 

be helpful to you and your parents as you begin

kindergarten this August. We look forward to 

your arrival. It's great to be a Berryhill Bear!

Address: 4900 Berryhill Road, Milton FL 32570

Main Telephone #: 850-983-5690

School Office Hours: 6:45 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.

Email: Thackerj@santarosa.k12.fl.us

Website: https://bhe.santarosaschools.org/en-US

First Day of School: 08-12-2024

Car Rider Drop-Off Times: 6:45 - 7:10 a.m.

School Starts/Late Bell Rings: 7:15 a.m.

School Ends: 1:29 p.m.

Car Rider Pick-Up Times: 1:35 p.m.

Please let us know if we can provide you with any  additional

information you may need. 

We look forward to seeing you soon!


